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Best wishes for the New Year  

We expect 2023 to be a difficult year for many of us.  We hope this double-size 

newsletter provides some useful contacts for you. 

                                                                 The Foodbank Team 

REMEMBER        You can always come in to see our Citizens’ Advice professional on any  for 

help and advice :    11 – 2.00 at North Street  or  10.00 – 12.00 at Bournville Family Centre on 

Tuesdays. 

 

 

Did you know that there are VERY MANY sources of help and advice in North 

Somerset. The second sheet of our newsletter is the ‘In-Crisis’ info-sheet 

produced by KeySteps and Weston Churches. 

We can supply you with more copies of the leaflet if you want to pass 

them on. 

 

 
Warm Home Discount Scheme 

 
If you are in receipt of benefit(s) or are on low income, you may be eligible for 
the government’s ‘Warm House Discount Scheme’ amounting to £150. 
If you haven’t been notified that you are eligible you can check in at  

 
Warm Home Discount - Are You Eligible And How To Claim | GrownUpMoney 

Want to save money on your water bill ? 

Here are some useful tips from Wessex Water (wessexwater.co.uk/contactus ) : 

Showering - keep it short. A minute off a shower each day can save up to £50 a year ! 

Washing machine  -  only use full loads. 

Dripping taps  -  a dripping tap can cost up to £20 per year. 

If you spot a leak from pipes in your area contact Wessex Water  03456004600 

 

https://grownupmoney.com/guides/warm-home-discount/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

Supplies are limited so membership is only open to those who 

are not members of another food club. 

 

The Silver Line Helpline 

The Silver Line Helpline is a free 
telephone service just for older 
people. We provide friendship and 
support 24 hours a day, 7 days a 
week. 

https://www.thesilverline.org.uk/ 

 

 

More than 40 Community Living Rooms are now open across North 

Somerset as free and welcoming spaces for anyone who needs extra support 

to keep warm this winter. 

North Somerset Council has worked with numerous organisations and 

community groups to help set up free Community Living Rooms across the 

region in direct response to the Cost-of-Living crisis with libraries, 

community centres, faith groups and many more stepping forward and 

opening their doors as dedicated warm spaces. 

To help find your nearest Community Living Room, a new interactive map is 

available at Community Living Rooms (n-somerset.gov.uk). Click on a map 

pin for more detail including address, opening times and facilities available. 

https://www.thesilverline.org.uk/


We can supply you with more copies of the leaflet if you want to pass 

them on. 

 

 

•  (ery-centre/) 

  

  
  

https://www.second-step.co.uk/our-services/community-and-wellbeing/safe-haven-crisis-and-recovery-centre/


 


